GDI Infotech

February 20, 2009

Ms. Jacqueline Beaudry

City Clerk

PO Box 8647

Ann Arbor, MI 48107-8647 S —

RE: Ann Arbor Industrial Park Lot 13 - Tax ID12-09-400-008 & Lot 14 -
Tax I1D12-09-400-007

Dear Ms. Beaudry,

This letter is to inform you that the Company is now considering a larger building
project than originally planned. We feel that the timing of the current application is
not consistent with our revised plans. We expect to start the project a year from
now. Hence, we would like to postpone the timing of the current application under
PA198 and resubmit it once the building plans are finalized.

In case of any questions or in need of more information please feel free to call me.
Thank you for your time and assistance in this regard.

Sincerely,

Dave Petrak
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